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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the circular (the “Circular”) of Pearl Oriental Oil Limited (the “Company”)
dated 7 December 2018 incorporating the notice of special general meeting (the “SGM Notice”) and
the accompanying form of proxy (the “Proxy Form”) in relation to the SGM. Unless otherwise
stated, terms used in this clarification announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in
the Circular.

The Company noted an inadvertent typographical error on page 7 of the Circular, and wishes to
clarify that the date of the SGM shall be Sunday, 30 December 2018 instead of Sunday, 30
November 2018.

Save for the above, all the information and contents stated in the Circular, the SGM Notice and the
Proxy Form remain unchanged. The Proxy Form attached to the SGM Notice remains valid.
Shareholders of the Company who intend to attend the SGM are advised to pay attention to the
meeting date as stated above.
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